
From: LPC Clerk clerk@limpsfield.org
Subject: Application 2023/938 The Grasshopper Inn - OBJECTION

Date: 4 October 2023 at 15:00
To: iharrison@tandridge.gov.uk, statutory@tandridge.gov.uk
Cc: Jenny Williams jennywilliamslpc@gmail.com

2023/938 
Grassh…ON.pdf

Planning Application 2023/938; demolition of the existing building and erection of a new 64 bedroom care home
The Grasshopper Inn, Westerham Road, Westerham, Surrey, TN16 2EU
   
Dear Ian, Claire and Members of the Planning Committee,
Please find attached Limpsfield Parish Council’s objection letter with regards to the above application.
With best regards,
Sophie Martin, on behalf of LPC Planning Committee

Sophie Martin
Clerk / RFO Limpsfield Parish Council
E: clerk@limpsfield.org
T: 07514 011355

Please note: The information contained in this message may be CONFIDENTIAL and is intended for the addressee only. Any 
unauthorised use, dissemination of the information or copying of this message is prohibited. If you are not the addressee, 
please notify the sender immediately by return e-mail and delete this message.  Although this e-mail and any attachments are 
believed to be free of any virus, or other defect which might affect any computer or system into which they are received and 
opened, it is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that they are virus-free and no responsibility is accepted by members 
and employees of Limpsfield Parish Council.
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